
Between September 15 and 17, ASEAN
representatives will visit firms in their particular areas
of expertise . These individualized programs, which will
take place in British Columbia, Alberta and Ontario, have
been organized by the Canadian Chamber of Commerce in
cooperation with the Department of External Affairs,
Canadian trade associations and companies active in these
sectors .

For more information, please contact :

J. Doug Gardner Andrew Hutton
South and Southeast Asia Press Secretary to the
Programs Division Honourable Pat Carney

Department of External Affairs (613)992-733 2
Ottawa
(613) 992-9292
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